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Wednesday, 17 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Squirrel Class to Rhyl 

 

Red Squirrel Class are learning about seaside locations this term and so we are planning a trip to Rhyl on 

Wednesday 26th June.  

 

We will leave school at approximately 9am and return to school a little later than normal at 4.30pm. If your 

child uses the school bus, then please plan for your child to be collected from school at 4.30pm on this day.  

 

Whilst in Rhyl, we will think about the features of the seaside and how this differs from Clive and our local 

area.  We will also spend some time on the beach and also hope to visit the lifeboat centre.  

 

The children will need to come to school in non-uniform but dressed appropriately for the weather. They 

should bring a coat. If it is hot they will need to have a sun hat and sun cream applied before coming to 

school, (please ensure that your child’s shoulders are covered if it is hot). 

 

The children will need a packed lunch and plenty of non-fizzy drinks. They should not have any glass in packed 

lunches please. If you would like to have a school packed lunch, then please use the form below to order one. 

These are free for all children in KS1.   However, they must be preordered.  If anyone does not bring a lunch, 

or order one, they will have to stay in school and order a cooked dinner.  Children should bring a ruck sack to 

put all their lunch and belongings in so that they can easily carry them. They may also bring a towel and flip 

flops for sea paddling and a bucket and spade. 

 

To cover the cost of the coach we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9 per child.  Payment can be 

made via Squid.  Payment is voluntary but if enough funds are not received we may have to consider cancelling 

the visit. 

 

Please complete the online response form (https://forms.gle/v9SuETgiw1wdxMjR7) by Friday 10th May.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Laura Anderson 

Miss Anderson 

Classteacher 
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